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Following your Operation: 
It is important following your surgery to remain as mobile as possible 

• Avoid strenuous activity (e.g. digging, carrying heavy items) for two weeks following your 
operation. 

• Driving can be resumed after two weeks (please check with your insurance company). 
• Maintain good fluid intake and avoid becoming constipated as straining may lead to bleeding. 
• Avoid caffeinated drinks if experiencing significant frequency and urgency. 
• Sexual activity may be resumed as soon as you feel ready. A small amount of blood or 

discolouration of the semen may be seen which will soon settle. 
• You may pass small amount of blood in your urine for the first week. 
• There may be temporary loss of urinary control following surgery. You should do pelvic floor 

exercises to strengthen your pelvic floor muscles to improve continence. You will get an 
instruction leaflet at the time of discharge. 

• Depending on the work you do, you may return to work when you feel fit, which is usually two 
weeks. 

• If you are going home with a catheter, a date for removal of the catheter will be given to you at 
the time of discharge. 

 
When to call your doctor: 
Be sure to call your GP if you develop any of the following: 

• Persistent fever over 101o F (39oC) 
• Bleeding 
• Increased abdominal swelling 
• Pain that is not relieved by your medications 
• Persistent nausea or vomiting 
• Chills 
• Persistent cough or shortness of breath 
• You are unable to eat or drink liquids 

 
For 24 hours following your general or local anaesthetic: 

• Do not drive a motor vehicle, ride a bicycle or operate machinery. 
• Do not lock the bathroom or toilet door. 
• Do not make important decisions or sign documents. 
• Do not drink alcohol. 

If there are any problems after you return home, please telephone your GP 
The  Day Care Unit is open Monday to  Friday from  0700 hours to 2200hrs, should you have any 
concerns following your discharge home please do not hesitate to contact us on  01493 452022 or 
01493 452029. 
Out of these hours please contact NHS Direct on 111 or if you feel it is an emergency attend your 
local A&E department. 
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